
March 21, 2022 

 

 

San Anselmo Planning Department 

525 San Anselmo Avenue 

San Anselmo, CA  94960 

 

RE:  Neighborhood Acknowledgement Form for project at 49 Sunnyside Avenue 

 

 

Dear Planning Department: 

 

In keeping with the procedures of San Anselmo’s planning permit process, I distributed to our 
immediate neighbors (a total of five) the “Neighborhood Acknowledgement Form” along with 
drawings of our proposed project. I sat and discussed the drawings with four of the neighbors and 
have their signed forms attached. 

Unfortunately, one of the neighbors has not responded. On February 24, I delivered drawings to our 
neighbors who reside at 52 Melville Avenue. I delivered the drawings and the form to the neighbor, 
and we had a cordial conversation. She said, however, that she would need her husband to review 
them. Later that evening, her husband called me and left a voicemail saying that, because the 
property is owned by his father, he (Robert Sr.) would need to review the documents. 

I have called Robert Sr. and left voicemail messages three times. As of today, I have not received any 
response. 

Robert Elliott, Jr. (415) 847-7381      

Robert Elliott, Sr. (415) 457 -2363 

I hope the city will consider this a good faith effort to communicate with the residents and the 
property owner of 52 Melville Avenue. 

 

Best Regards, 

Andrew McCune 

(206) 850-8500 
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